
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

05/20/2022 

Mr. Ronald Wiedeman 
City Engineer 
City of Crest Hill 
2090 Oakland Avenue 
Crest Hill, Il 60403 

Mr. Wiedeman: 

 
The City of Crest Hill is requesting the relocation of the street light pole from the NW corner 
of Theodore St and Highland Ave to the NE corner in order to repair/remove an existing 
retaining wall. 
 
The estimated cost to execute this work is $5,700.00 is being passed along to the City of 
Crest Hill because the request initiated with the City of Crest Hill and not ComEd. 
 
Thank you,  
 

 

Sonya Pettus-Salonis 
General Service Rep 
New Business SW/Joliet 

779-231-0368 – ofc 

779-206-0315 - cell 

sonya.pettussalonis@ComEd.com 
 

Supervisor: Lashawn Greer 773-270-1760 

Manager:  Daniel Stowell 773-706-0859 

Sr. Manager: Nicole Didier 815-900-6806 
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